Wednesday 11th February 2015

Dear Parents,

I am writing to let you know that, following the rigorous recruitment procedure and hard work of the Governing Body a new Headteacher has been selected.

Mrs Todd will be the new headteacher for Alanbrooke School from September 2015. The selection panel of Governors and Local Authority representative agreed overwhelmingly that Mrs Todd has the skills and ambition to carry on from Mrs Ungerechts and provide the best opportunities for our pupils.

Mrs Todd knows the school; pupils, parents and community well and is in an ideal position to continue to make a positive difference.

The work now is to secure a suitably skilled KS2 teacher for class 3 for September. We will keep you informed about this process through newsletters.

I thank you in anticipation of your support. If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

K Ungerechts HEADTEACHER S Ward CHAIR OF GOVERNORS









